

Fwd: Notification for Tender Issuance - Tender for Consultancy Services for Feasibility Study for Redevelopment of Queen Mary Hospital (Tender Ref.: HAHO(S)/T/24-S024)

From Hong Kong PCG <hongkong.pcg@dfa.gov.ph>Date Sun 6/15/2025 9:01 AMTo PTIC Hong Kong <Hongkong@dti.gov.ph>

Good day!

Forwarding the email below, for your reference.

Thank you

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Michelle KWONG < michelle.ks.kwong@ha.org.hk >

Date: Thu, Jun 12, 2025 at 6:29 PM

Subject: Notification for Tender Issuance - Tender for Consultancy Services for Feasibility Study for

Redevelopment of Queen Mary Hospital (Tender Ref.: HAHO(S)/T/24-S024)

To: Michelle KWONG < michelle.ks.kwong@ha.org.hk >

Dear Sir / Madam,

Notification for Tender Issuance -

<u>Tender for Consultancy Services for Feasibility Study for Redevelopment of Queen Mary Hospital</u>

(Tender Ref.: HAHO(S)/T/24-S024)

Please be informed that the Hospital Authority (HA) has issued an open tender invitation for Consultancy Services for Feasibility Study for Redevelopment of Queen Mary Hospital (the Tender) on 12 June 2025.

We are writing to seek the Consulate Office's kind assistance to promulgate this tender notice to potential consultancy firms that may be interested in participating in the Tender. The letter of invitation, tender document and other related tender information can be downloaded from HA website at https://www.ha.org.hk/haho/ho/bssd/24S024.htm.

Consultancy firms that are interested to tender are advised to review the letter of invitation and tender document in detail and submit their proposals before 12:00 noon on 11 July 2025 (Friday). (Hong Kong Time).

Should you need assistance in obtaining any of the tender information, please contact Ms. Michelle KWONG at 2300 8750 or by e-mail michelle.ks.kwong@ha.org.hk. For other queries or require further information, please contact Ms. Cathy LEI at 2300 6615 (e-mail: CathyLEI@ha.org.hk).

<u>To ensure you have received this message, please acknowledge by email return as soon as possible.</u>

Thank you.

Best Regards, Michelle KWONG

(Procurement - Capital Projects)

Hospital Authority, head Office

Tel: 2300 8750

Disclaimer

This Email may contain privileged and confidential information and is solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this Email by mistake, please notify the sender and then delete this Email from your computer. The Hospital Authority does not accept liability arising from Email transmitted by mistake.

Although this Email and any attachments are believed to be free of virus or other defects that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free, and no responsibility is accepted by the Hospital Authority for any loss or damage in any way arising from its use.

All views or opinions expressed in this Email and its attachments are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Hospital Authority.